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Press Release

On May 10, 2016 at approximately 5:45 pm the Country Club Hills Police
Department was contacted via several 911 calls regarding shots being
fired at 18111 Baker Avenue, Country Club Hills, Illinois. Upon arriving
to the listed address, responding officers discovered one victim lying on
the front porch with serious gunshot wounds about his person. A second
victim was discovered inside of the listed residence with a non life
threatening gunshot wound to his leg. Both victims were subsequently
transported to area hospitals by Country Club Hills Paramedics. The
scene was secured by Country Club Hills police and tumed over to the
Cook County Major Crimes Task Force which was activated due to one of
the victims succumbing to his injuries while at the hospital.

The inyestigation is currently considered active and ongoing at the time
of this release. No further information is available at this time. Any
additional information developed will be released at the appropriate
time.



